
Message from the Executive Director
Hello GFOA Alberta Members,
I hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. How about the beginning of
January, it was so cold outside that my neighbour said when they milked their cows, they got ice
cream! After that knee slapper I wanted to take a moment to update you on some important
matters and upcoming events.

Membership Renewal: We hope that you have been enjoying the many benefits that come with
being a valued member of our association. If you haven't already, please take a moment to
renew your membership for the upcoming year. This ensures uninterrupted access to all the
exclusive offerings, professional development opportunities and events we have in store for you.
Web Partner Articles: We understand the importance of staying informed and engaged.
That's why we encourage you to check out the latest articles from our partners on the GFOA
website. These articles cover a range of topics that align with your work and trending issues.
Stay in the know and explore the wealth of knowledge our partners have to offer.
Interested in submitting an article for the website or newsletter? Email Sheila at
communications@gfoa.ab.ca
Webinars: We have had great interest in the webinars we have been hosting with our partners
from Metrix Group and Deloitte. If you haven't registered yet, there are two more this month:
Taking Control of Your Reporting: Presented by Metrix Group LLP Feb 15 @10AM
Business Continuity Management: Presented by Stephen Lacroix, Gov AB Feb 14 @10AM.
Please use the hyperlinks to register.
Early Bird Registration: Join us at the premier event for government finance professionals!
The GFOA Alberta Conference is your opportunity to connect, learn, and innovate alongside
industry leaders, experts, and colleagues. Check out the keynote speaker line-up further in the
newsletter...and don't forget about Golf! Calling all golf enthusiasts! It's time to dust off those
clubs and join us on the greens to kick-off the 2024 conference at the Devon Golf Course. We
encourage you to secure your spot early, you can register at the same time as you register for
the conference here.
Shoutout to this month's newsletter sponsor Alberta Municipalities!
Thank you for being an integral part of GFOA Alberta. Your involvement and enthusiasm
contribute to the momentum we are building to give members MORE! Should you have any
questions or require assistance with membership renewal or registration, please don't hesitate to
reach out to our team.
Have a great month ahead everyone!
Best regards,.
Rick Wojtkiw,
Executive Director

GFOA ALBERTA & METRIX GROUP
TAKING CONTROL OF YOUR REPORTING Presented by Stephanie Porter
WHEN: February 15, 2024 | 10:00 AM
REGISTER here

Do you have an interesting article to share with our members?

We will post it on the the GFOA Alberta website and share links in the monthly
General Ledger Newsletter.
Please contact Sheila Moore at communications@gfoa.ab.ca for more information.

Check out Open Positions across Alberta
Visit the Career Postings page to find open positions from municipalities across Alberta.
To apply for any, read the post and follow the specific directions for applications at the
bottom of each post. Positions will be removed on expiration, so if you apply for any we
recommend that you copy the information onto a note or word document for your reference.
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